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  Editor’s Message: 

 

  
At our last board meeting Claude brought up the subject that hardly any of us pass 

information onto him about activities going on in the club. We do pass information 

on about club activities at our meetings, however, not all members attend the 

meetings. We understand that everyone cannot be at all the meetings, so the 

newsletter is there for you. 

Remember that Claude publishes a newsletter for our club and he is willing to 

publish any information you give him. In fact, he is eager to hear from you.  I am 

encouraging committees and all Lions to pass along information to Claude about 

Club activities. If your committee has come up with a plan of action or are working 

on an upcoming activity, pass it along for publication. This helps keep the 

communication lines open and everyone will be able to keep up with the latest 

news and activities.  Even if you attend all the meetings, it is easy to forget what is 

happening if you don’t have your calendar with you. If you see it in print, it helps 

you remember and make a note of it. 

The newsletter is a wonderful way to share information, so contact Claude and he 

will make sure it’s published. Let’s hear those LIONS ROAR! 

President 

Bob Reuther 

 
The Santa Rosa Host Lions Club 

Jungle Roar 
         

    NOVEMBER,  2017--- ISSUE # 11              

Published once a month by the Santa 

Rosa Host Lions Club, P.O. Box 

1074, Santa Rosa, CA 95402 

PDG Claude Schwarz, Editor 

Jim MacMillan, Publisher                                     

www.santarosa-lions.org                  

Jim MacMillan, Webmaster 

Club Meetings 

1st & 3rd Tuesday 12:15 PM 

Cattlemen’s Restaurant 

2400 Midway Drive 

Santa Rosa, CA 
 

Board Meetings 

  TBD 
 

Club Contacts   

Robert Reuther, President 

Dennis Meermans, 1st VP 

Dee Dee Byrnes, 2nd VP 

James Oswald, 3rd VP 

Diane Stevens, Secretary 

Charlene Goodrich, Treasurer 

John Horwath, Tail Twister 

Gary Sexton, Lion Tamer 

Vicki McCartney, IPP  

Lynne Galletta, 1 Year Dir. 

Jim MacMillan, 1 Year Dir. 

Susan Childers, 2Year Dir. 

Linda Clustka, 2Year Dir. 

Vicki McCartney, Membership 

 

Appointed 1 year Directors. 

Marla Vickrey 

Mike Rogalski 

Sandra Stevens 

 

Honorary Board Members 

Doug Weber, PDG 

Claude Schwarz, PDG 

Bob Reuther, PDG 

Joe Massoni, PDG 

Henrietta Sommerville, PLDP 

Barry Bialkoski, 1st VDG 

A Message From President Bob 
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         CLUB CONTACTS 

PRESIDENT: Bob Reuther 

    Phone: 707-588-8954 

Secretary: Diane Stevens 

     Phone: 707-569-9540 

Membership: Vicki McCartney 

     Phone: 707-540-0377 

 

  

The transcendent theater will be with us in November. The people coming 

are Liz Rouse and Stephan Stubbins. 

 

We will not have a speaker in December. the party will be on the night of 

our first meeting December 5, and we will just have a regular meeting on 

December 19 without a board. 
 

http://www.santarosa-lions.org/


  
     4-C2 Officers 

Leslie Mize, Dist. Gov. 

  Connie Marelich, Cab. Sect. 

  Art Zimmer, Reg. Chair 

  Chris Nolan, Zone Chair 

 SANDRA STEVENS 

 

BILL GILLESPIE 

 

JOHN FOREMAN 

 

BETTY BECKER 

 

DENNIS MEERMANS 

 

  

 

 
WHAT WHERE WHEN 

DISTRICT CABINET MEETING   MOUTAIN.LIONS CLUBHOUSE SAT, NOVEMBER 18TH 2017  

OUR CLUB XMAS PARTY       FOXTAIL GOLF COURSE 

         ROHNERT PARK 

DECEMBER 5TH,2017 

  SALVATION ARMY BELL RINGING SAFEWAY ON 4TH STREET DECEMBER 16TH 2017 

TECHNOLOGY FAIR            EARLE BALM CENTER 

  

           DECEMBER 9TH,2017 

   

    

   

 

 

 

  This is 1st Vice District Governor Barry being 

interviewed by Kalya, a Lions International 

photographer for an article on our fires here in Santa 

Rosa. The article should appear in the Lions Magazine 

in the next few months. 

 Headlines in our local paper.. This is our own PDG Phyllis 

Rogers looking over the remains of her house in Larkfield. 

She plans to rebuild on her home site as soon as possible. 

 

Montgomery Village Lions; The Villa 

Restaurant, 3901 Montgomery Dr.; 1st & 

3rd Tues. 7:00 pm. 

Roseland Lions Club; Boys & Girls Club, 

1011 Hahman Dr.  1st & 3rd Wed.   6:00 

pm 

Windsor Lions Club; Windsor 

Community Ctr, 901 Adele Dr.; 1st & 3rd 

Thurs. 7:00 pm 

Cloverdale Lions Club; 1 Citrus Fair Dr. 

Cloverdale,  Thursdays  7:30 pm 

 

Club Make-up Meetings 

 

     December - Birthdays 
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                                Lion Members:  

    Here is a very important message from Lion  

    Dee Dee Byrne about our 1st club meeting in       

December. It will be in place of our regular meeting. 

 All of the important information is below. If you 

 need further information please contact Dee Dee.    

 

                Santa Rosa Host Christmas Dinner  

                                                  Tuesday Evening - December 5th, 2017 

                                                                5:00 pm -9:00 pm 

                                           Location: Fairview Sonoma County Event Center 

                                                              (at the Foxtail Golf Club) 

                                                  100 Golf Course Drive, Rohnert Park 

                                             ONLY $15.00 per member and their guests 

                                                        (min 4 guests per member please) 

                                              Holiday Entertainment for your pleasure! 

                                                     RSVP no later than 11/25/17   

                                                Lion DeeDee Byrne 707-953-4402  

                                                  or deannabyrne@me.com 

 

  
 

  

 

 

mailto:deannabyrne@me.com


  

 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

It’s that time of year. Time to sell “See’s Candy”. Here  is the flyer. If you did not get one at our last meeting then this is for 

you. Copy it and let’s start selling. This is one of our main projects for our charity account, so let’s not let our club down. 

Prices are cheaper than your friends and family can get at the store. For more information please contact Lion Dee Dee. Sell 

now and receive your product before December 15th. 



 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 This is Dr. Manfredi, the doctor that wrote most of the 

prescriptions for those people that needed drugs. Our RLMF 

provided the gift cards for these purchases. 

 

 By the time John pulled into the little 
town, every hotel room was taken. 
"You've got to have a room 
somewhere." he pleaded to the last 
hotel manager, "Or just a bed--I don't 
really care where. I'm completely 
exhausted"  
 
"Well, I do have a double room with 
one occupant," admitted the manager, 
"and I'm sure he would be glad to split 
the cost. But to tell you the truth, he 
snores so loudly that people in 
adjoining rooms have complained all 
week. I'm not sure it'd be worth it to 
you."  
"No problem," the tired traveler 
assured him. "I'll take it."  
 
The next morning John came down to 
breakfast bright-eyed and bushy-
tailed. The manager asked him how 
he survived.  
"Never better." John said.  
 
The manager was impressed. "No 
problem with the other guy snoring, 
then?"  
"Nope. I shut him up in no time."  
 
"How'd you manage that?"  
 
"He was already in bed, snoring 
away. when I came in the room," John 
said. "I went over, gave him a kiss on 
the cheek, said, 'Good night, beautiful' 
and he sat up all night watching me."  

 

 

 YOU GOTTA HAVE “BLONDE JOKES” 

 

An airline captain was breaking in a 

very pretty new blonde stewardess. 

The route they were flying had a stay-

over in another city. Upon their arrival 

the captain showed the stewardess the 

best place for airline personnel to eat, 

shop and stay overnight.  

 

The next morning as the pilot was 

preparing the crew for the day's route, 

he noticed the new stewardess was 

missing. He knew which room she was 

in at the hotel and called her up 

wondering what happened to her.  

 

She answered the phone, crying, and 

said she couldn't get out of her room.  

 

"You can't get out of your room?" the 

captain asked, "Why not?"  

 

The stewardess replied, "There are 

only three doors in here," she sobbed, 

"one is the bathroom, one is the closet, 

and one has a sign on it that says 'Do 

Not Disturb'!" 

 

Words for the Wise 

Marriage changes passion. Suddenly 

you're in bed with a relative. 

I don't approve of political jokes. I've seen 

too many of them get elected. 

 I am a nobody, and nobody is perfect; 

therefore, I am perfect. 

How come we choose from just two 

people to run for president and 50 for Miss 

America? 

Isn't having a smoking section in a 

restaurant like having a peeing section in 

a swimming pool? 

A good friend will come and bail you out of 

jail...but, a true friend will be sitting next to 

you saying, "Damn..that was fun! 

 
The lady standing in the EMS truck is the nurse handing out 

the funds supplied by Lion Barry to help people get the 

prescriptions they need. 


